COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

25rd November, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received Mr. Kruhoffer's letter
of the 15th instant with reference to Messrs, Burmelster &
Waln's new type of 6-cylinder 2 SCSA Diesel oil engine,
vhich 1s now intended for Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft's Yard
No.G4,

this vessel 1s building
to the SBocietyls ¢ 8, & : ! cennexion I have to
say you should make it quite clear to the Owners!
Representative that the Soclety has not approved the
experimental engine in question, having welded bedplate
and entablabture containing Differdinger sections made
from Thomas steel,.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN »




